June 14, 2017

Rob McMahon Alta Engineering, Inc. P.O. Box 2864 Park City, UT 84060

Subject:

Treasure Hill Development

Service Provider Letter

Dear Mr. McMahon;

This is to respond to a request we received from you regarding wastewater service for the referenced project in the Snyderville Basin.

The proposed project is within the Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District (SBWRD). The SBWRD can provide wastewater service to the project provided the established procedures for obtaining said wastewater service are followed as outlined the SBWRD standards. The Developer is encouraged to contact our office to begin the SBWRD development process.

Wastewater service is not committed by SBWRD until SBWRD receives full payment of all required fees including SBWRD impact fees.

Please contact Kevin Berkley with any questions.

Sincerely,

Bryan D. Atwood, P.E.

District Engineer

Cc:

Patrick Sweeney

Project File